
Member FDIC        Equal Housing Lender October 2018 

 Susan Shields    33 years 
 Trish Townsend    26 years 
 Lynn Viesti Berube   19 years 
 Susan Wolfe     13 years 
 Tina Mason     12 years 
 Patty Gallagher      8 years 
 Jency Gonzalez      4 years 
 Theresa Guadayo-Crego   2 years 
 Humera Farheen       2 years 
 Heather Shumyhora    2 years 
 Akhila Subburathinam    2 years 
  

Congratulations!! 

The Milford Bank Promotes Jorge Santiago 
 

The Milford Bank has promoted 
Jorge Santiago to Executive Vice 
President. Jorge joined the Bank 
in 2005 as Vice President and 
Branch Administrator. Since then, 
he has also assumed manage-
ment of the Bank’s Marketing, 
Facilities, Security, Operations, 
Community Relations, Call  
Center, and Non-Deposits  
Investments functions. 
 
Jorge is a graduate of Bowdoin  
College in Brunswick, Maine. 
Jorge recently graduated from 
the ABA Stonier School of  
Banking held at the University of 
Pennsylvania and completed the 
Wharton Leadership Program.   
 
Since joining The Milford Bank, 
Jorge has been very active in the local communities the Bank serves.  
Over the years, he has held leadership roles with The Boys & Girls Club, 
the Get In Touch Foundation, the Stratford Chamber of Commerce,  
Sterling House Community Center, Square One Theatre and Milford  
Performance Center, just to name a few.  Jorge is a member of the  
Milford Housing Partnership and volunteered with the United Way to 
help with grant distribution as part of the City’s Long Term recovery 
efforts after super storm Sandy. 
 
In his spare time, Jorge finds inspiration spending time with the children 
in his life—his two children Angel and Faith, his nephew Gabriel, and his 
godchildren Alex, Cassie, and Gabrielle.    
 
Jorge is a dynamic leader who has distinguished himself many times 
over since joining the Bank," said Susan Shields President and CEO of 
The Milford Bank. "His strategic thinking capabilities, strong business 
acumen and outstanding relationship skills are tremendous assets.  He 
has been instrumental in implementing the technology and structure 
needed to ensure the Bank’s continued success. This promotion is  
well-deserved and recognizes the key role Jorge has played in the Bank’s 
growth, and I couldn't be more pleased and supportive of him.“ 

All Offices and  
Departments of The 
Milford Bank will be 
closed on Monday, 
October 8th in  
observance of  
Columbus Day. 
 
Electronic services such as ATMs, online 
banking, and mobile deposit are availa-
ble 24/7 for your convenience. 

Fall is one of the best times to tackle 
your home improvement projects. The 
cooler temperatures are ideal for 
painting and roofing projects, and you 
won’t be impeded by bad weather.  
 
If you’re considering a Home Equity 
Loan or Line of Credit to make repairs 
or improvements, see what we have to 
offer: milfordbank.com/loans/. 



Highlights & Happenings 

Please note the change of location from the Milford Green to our Post Road West Office. 

Discarding financial documents you no longer need is 
highly recommended to avoid becoming a victim of  
identity theft. Here are some other new measures you 
can take to protect yourself. 
 
Sign up for our security e-newsletter (milfordbank.com/
inside-the-bank/enews-signup). Find out about the latest 
scams, tips for safe browsing, and general safety  
information. New editions are sent out to subscribers a 
couple of times per month. 

Utilize Notifi. This new service in your mobile banking app 
allows you to set real-time alerts. 
 
You can choose to customize your alerts specifically for 
each account. Simply sign in to The Milford Bank on your 
smartphone and click the Alerts tab. Then set up account 
alerts that will be most helpful to you. Get email and text 
notifications on important things like password changes, 
transactions that exceed a certain dollar amount or  
geographical location, etc.  


